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INTERNAL ASSESSMENT NOTICE 
This is to inform all the students of First year (Semester First) that internal assessment for current

semester is complete. Final IA sheet is shown on your SmartProf Application and you are requested 

to accept the same by clicking accept button against each subject. In case of any grievance fll up 

grievance form by clicking link given below the IA sheet and send mail at ia@sggscc.ac.in 

All the students are required to do the needful by 26 March, 2022 (Friday). This is the final reminder

after which college will not be responsible for any discrepancy. It is the responsibility of the students

to keep records of their submission and should download the IA sheet. Any discrepancies of 

revaluation will not be entertained. 

(Dr. Jatinder Bir Singh) 

Principal 

Ph: 011-27321109, 27321528 | E-mail: sggscc@rediffimail.com | Website: www.sggscc.ac in 



{ "type": "Form", "isBackSide": false }

